
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2/28/2024 11:26:35 AM
Subject: Public Hearing schedule

Good morning Mayor and Council,
 
I am writing to let you know that the City Clerk’s team will be cancelling the Public Hearings scheduled for April 11, 
April 25 and May 9.  The Public Hearings scheduled for April 9 and May 7 will proceed as scheduled and we will hold 
the April 11 and May 9 times as reserve dates to conclude any business outstanding from those hearings. 
 
We are currently seeing a reduction in the number of projects reaching the Public Hearing stage in the near term; this
trend reflects the decrease in rezoning applications submitted over the first half of 2023. 
 
Rezoning submissions increased in the later months of 2023 and we anticipate that Public Hearing volumes will return
to more typical volumes (6-8 files per hearing) over the course of this year.  We also anticipate increased applications 
associated with the significant number of rezoning enquiries received following approval of the Broadway Plan. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or Doug.
 
Best,
Paul
 
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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